COPY
LEOYD'S REGISTER OF STHEPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, BEE€ 5

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

21st February,1958,

-

Dear Sirs,

&) Steamer "BALTEKON"
) With reference to my letter of the
15th December last, I have to inform you
S i that the Society's Surveyors at Newcastle have
“ugfxﬁ*ul- i reported that the Main Boiler Survey was partly
-;V“f}J?:,ffjf held last month. To complete this survey the
T i | safety valves of both boilers remain to be
?{“4j”ff§; i adjusted,
g i It.is noted from the report, however,
e csas B that on recommission of the ship the boilers will
e be opened up for re-examination and the screwshaft
—e examined,

The main condenser water box was
examined on this occasion, and some repairs carried
out, but it is recommended that this water box should
be re-examined by the end of January, 1959. The
Committee have continued the class subject to this
matter receiving attention by that time.

——
R R

Yours faithfully,

: Aemistant Clerk to the
i Classification Committee.

Messrs, John Carlbom & Coss Ltd.,
Yorkshire Insurance Buildings,
Lowgate,

Hull.

CoRUMI-CORASGOON <




